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 Sports Carnival Cake Stall    
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Register  
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form 
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HILLARYS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER #13 

14th August 2018 
 

CONNECTED COMMUNITY – ENGAGED EDUCATORS – SUCCESSFUL STUDENTS 

 
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL (Advance Notice) 

Lunches for children will be available from the canteen on the day of the Athletics carnival, 
Friday 31st August. Pre-Ordering will be required through Flexischools and will need to be 

completed by Friday 24th August. The canteen will not be open for recess on the carnival 
day. When ordering online, you will be required to indicate your child’s faction. Lunches will 
be delivered to faction bays on the day. Ordering may also be done at the canteen but must 

be done by the due date.  
 

ONE BIG VOICE 
This Friday 17th August, members of our choirs will be participating in “One Big Voice” to be 
held at Perth Arena. This is always a highlight event and well supported by parents. The show 

starts at 7:00pm and finishes at approximately 8:30pm. Tickets are $37. 
 

JUMPS/THROWS & CARNIVAL 
The school Jumps and Throws, prior to the actual carnival, will be held on Wednesday 29th 
August commencing at approximately 8:45am and concluding around 1:00pm. The athletics 

carnival this year will be a combined junior and senior event. This will be conducted on Friday 
31st August at Hillarys Park with the start being around 9:00pm.  

 
FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST 
We once again look forward to hosting a Father’s Day breakfast on Thursday 30th August. 

Please check the details further into this Newsletter. 
 

PARENT SURVEY 
Every two years, schools around Australia are required to survey parents, teachers and 
students. Our last survey was in 2016. Staff have already completed theirs with students 

(years 5 and 6 only) and parents being surveyed this term. The information sought provides 
valuable information to the school and the School Board. There are some very specific 

questions raised by the Board and I would encourage as many parents to complete the 
online survey (link provided) which is now open. It should take no longer than 10 minutes of 

your time. The survey closes on Friday 24th August at 3:00pm 
 

https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/GMuU2yDQ 
 

 
ASSEMBLY 

Our next assembly will be next week on Friday 24th August and will be hosted by A5, Year 3. 
Hope to see you there. 

 
Ron Chesny, Principal 

http://www.hillarysps.wa.edu.au/
mailto:hillarys.ps@education.wa.edu.au
http://hillarysps.wa.edu.au/
http://bit.ly/2qtMxGI
http://bit.ly/2qtMxGI
https://goo.gl/forms/UB6N8wdpZKMg0RYC2
https://goo.gl/forms/UB6N8wdpZKMg0RYC2
http://hillarysps.wa.edu.au/information/school-communication-app/
mailto:gtsu@education.wa.edu.au
https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/GMuU2yDQ
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ENGAGED EDUCATORS 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
We are hosting a Scinema screening as part of the International Science Film  

Festival 2018.   
  
Come along to the undercover area tonight Tuesday 14th August for a free science movie 

night.   
It will be a series of short films suitable for all ages.  

5:30pm (run time 93 minutes)  
BYO cushions/ blankets, some chairs provided.  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Power Pack 

There are a few sessions left prior to the athletics carnival in week 7. Please note there will 
be NO sessions on Wednesday afternoons due to staff meetings.  

Remaining sessions: 

Friday 17th August                - 7.55-8.30am 

Tuesday 21st August             - 7.55-8.30am 

Friday 24th August                - 7.55-8.30am special PLAYCRICKET event 

Tuesday 28th August            - 7.55-8.30am 
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WA State Team Representative Gemma G   

After excellent results at last year's WA State Cross Country and selection trails, Gemma G 

from year four has been selected as a member of the WA state team travelling to Brisbane 
later this month to compete at the national championships. We wish Gemma all the best and 

look forward to hearing all about the event. 

(Year 4 girls photo: Kate P, Gemma G, Beatrix E) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Play Cricket Event - Friday 24th August: 7.55-8.30am 

Everyone is invited to attend the Play Cricket event prior to school on Friday 24th August on 
our school oval. Representatives from the WA cricket association, and hopefully some WA 
cricket players, will be running fun activities for any interested girls and boys from PP-Year 6. 

This will also be a great opportunity to learn about the local cricket club and what it has to 
offer.  
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Sensei Says 

Host a Japanese Student in October 

Thanks to the support of the families in our school community we ran a very successful 

cultural exchange program at Hillary’s Primary last October in conjunction with Gold 

Intercultural Learning. As those families who hosted have already discovered, hosting an 

international student offers many unique opportunities, including the chance to learn about 

another culture and build life-long friendships.  

Gunma Kokusai Academy will visit us again this year from October 14th through to October 

31st. GKA is an English immersion school so students speak and understand English well. 

These students are in Year Six and are usually eleven years old. 

All students in Year Five and Six may apply and will be matched according to gender, and 

where possible, by age and interests. 

Our visitors will accompany host students to their regular classes and interact with them and 

their friends at recess and lunch.  

The family’s responsibilities are to involve the student into their routine, including getting 

them to and from school and to provide breakfast, lunch and dinner. Host families will receive 
a hosting payment to cover expenses. 

 

Any queries can be directed to For Jason Hutchinson, the Program Manager of Gold 

Intercultural Learning (GIL) on 9444 7687 or 0417 773 846 or email at 

homestay@goldil.com.au  or Mrs Kennedy. 
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SUCCESSFUL STUDENTS 

 

 
 

 

AWARDS 
 

Rylan S  B1 Kirra D B1  Ramsay M B2 Leo G  B2 

Avery H  B3 William H B3  Olivia K B4 Mia M  B4 
Lucia N  B4 Ruby G B5  Georgia L B5 William H B6 

Jasmine P  A1 Kade F A1  Poppy S A2 Ethan H A2 
Hayden R  A3 Sophie Z A3  Isla I  A4 Layla M A4 
Amarlee S  C1 Sophia C C1  Isabelle B C2 Liam G C2 

Jamila P  C3 Sophie L C3  Ethan M C4 George VK C4 
Emily K  C5 Noah T E1  Riley S E1 Domink G D1 

Elena A  D1 Jai D  D2  Shyla-Mae D D2 Ethan Mc D3 
Indianna C  D3 Charlie S Science Abigail R Science  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

CONNECTED COMMUNITY 

 

 
 

How to Stop the Tween Confidence Drop By 
Helping Girls Take on Toxic Thinking 

 
See attached flyer 
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FATHERS DAY BREAKFAST 
 

BREAKFAST 2018 
 

We would like to invite you to attend the annual Father’s Day Breakfast. 
 
Where:   Hillarys Primary School, Undercover Assembly Area 

 
When: Thursday 30th August 

 
What:   Staff will be making Bacon and Egg Rolls (or just bacon rolls for those with egg 

allergies or egg rolls for those vegetarians), there will be a hot drink station for 

you to make your own tea or coffee and juice for the students. 
 

 
If you would like to attend this event, please fill in the order form and return to the front 

office or class teachers no later than Wednesday 22nd August. 
On the day of the breakfast, arrive at your nominated time, collect your breakfast and enjoy.  

We would appreciate a gold coin donation on the day. 

 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

HILLARYS FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST – PRE-ORDER FORM 

 
FATHERS NAME: ______________________________    

 
STUDENT NAME:  ______________________________   
 

CLASS: ___________________________________ 
 

Please circle preferred breakfast time 
 
07.30 - 08.00   08.00 - 8.30    

 
 

 

Menu Item Quantity 

Required 
(1 PER PERSON 

* Pupil and 

Parent) 

Bacon  and Egg 

Roll 
 

 

 

Bacon Roll  

Egg Roll  

 
 

No late orders can be accepted due to catering - PLEASE RETURN TO THE FRONT OFFICE OR CLASS TEACHER 
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P & C – see attached flyers 
 
 

Father’s Day Stall 
Sports Carnival Cake 

Stall 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

  DYSLEXIA PARENT SUPPORT GROUP       

 

An opportunity to network, support and assist other parents of children 

within the school diagnosed with Dyslexia and Dyscalculia. 

 

Talking with other parents in similar situations can make all the difference 

to your confidence and ability to support your child effectively.  

It can be invaluable to have a network to draw on for additional help.  

 

The Dyslexia Parent Support Group will allow parents to get together on 

an informal basis once a term in the school library. Parents will have the 

opportunity to share resources and strategies that work and, provide 

support and friendship to each other.   

 

If you are interested in joining the group or would like more information, 

please contact: 

 

Rhiannon Butler 

M: 0408160965 

E: dyslexiapsg@gmail.com 
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TERM PLANNER – TERM 3 2018 
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

W
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 16 July 

PD DAY 
17 July 
Civics & Citizenship 
Program – Yr 5’s 9.45 – 
1.05 
Newsletter 

 

18 July 
 

19 July 20 July 
 
 
 
 

W
e

e
k
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w
o
 23 July 

 
P & C Meeting 7pm  

24 July               
Civics & Citizenship 
Program – Yr 5’s 9.45 – 
1.05 
 

25 July 
 
 
 

26 July 27 July 
 
Assembly A3 

W
e

e
k
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30 July 
 
Swimming Yr ¾ 
 
Board Meeting 6.30pm 
 

 

31 July 
Newsletter 

 
 
Civics & Citizenship 
Program – Yr 5’s 9.45 – 
1.05 

 

1 Aug 2 Aug 
 

3 Aug 
Inter Cross Country 

W
e

e
k
 F

o
u

r 

6 Aug  
 
Swimming Yr 3/4  
 
 
 

7 Aug  
 
 

 
 
             

8 Aug 
 
 

9 Aug 
 

 

10 Aug 
 

 
Assembly A4 

W
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k
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e
 13 Aug 

 
Science Week 
 
PP and Yr3 Padbury 
Dentist 

 

14 Aug  
Newsletter 

 
Science Movie Night 

15 Aug 
 
 
 
NETWORK Staff Mtg 

16 Aug 
 
 
 

17 Aug 
One Big Voice 

 
Glenn Swift Author 
Visit 

W
e

e
k
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20 Aug 
 
Book Week  
 

21 Aug     
 
Red Cross Incursion – 
Yr 5 

22 Aug 
 
Red Cross Incursion – 
Yr 5 
Cockman House Yr 2 
(am) 

23 Aug 
 
Cockman House Yr 2 
(am) 
 
Book Week Dress up 
Day 

24 Aug 
 
Cockman House Yr 2 
(am) 
Assembly A5 

W
e

e
k
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e
v
e
n
 27 Aug 

 

 
  

28 Aug 
Newsletter 

 
 
Board Mtg 

29 Aug 
Jumps/Throws 

 

30 Aug 
 

31 Aug 
Faction Carnival 
(Snr/Jnr) 
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t 3 Sept 
 
 

4 Sept   
               
 

5 Sept 
 
 

6 Sept 
 

7 Sept 
 
 
Assembly D1 

W
e

e
k
  
N
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e
 10 Sept 

 
 

11 Sept  
 
Newsletter 
 

12 Sept 
 
Interschool Jumps & 
Throws 

13 Sept 14 Sept 
 
Interschool Carnival 

 

W
e

e
k
  
T
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17 Sept 
 
 

18 Sept      
     

19 Sept 20 Sept 21 Sept 
 
 
Assembly E1 

 24 Sept 25 Sept 26 Sept 27 Sept 28 Sept 

 1 Oct 2 Oct 3 Oct 4 Oct 5 Oct 
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